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NOTICE: 
 

UPPER FLINT, 
MIDDLE CHATTAHOOCHEE,  

and  
LOWER FLINT-OCHLOCKONEE 

REGIONAL WATER PLANNING COUNCILS JOINT MEETING 
 
 

Announcement Date: January 28, 2021 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS AND PARTIES: 
 

The Upper Flint Regional Water Planning Council, Middle Chattahoochee Regional 
Water Planning Council, and the Lower Flint-Ochlockonee Regional Water Planning 

Council will hold a joint Council meeting at the following date and time: 
 

Tuesday, February 23, 2021 

1:00 P.M. – 2:30 P.M. 

 

This will be a virtual meeting on the Microsoft Teams platform. 

 

For access information, 

please contact Kristin Rowles (krowles@h2opolicycenter.org). 

 
For additional information about the Councils, please contact:    

Johanna Smith, Georgia Environmental Protection Division, johanna.smith@dnr.ga.gov, (470) 

607-2904 regarding the Upper Flint Regional Water Planning Council 

  or 

Christine Voudy, Georgia Environmental Protection Division, christine.voudy@dnr.ga.gov, (470) 

607-2621 regarding the Middle Chattahoochee Regional Water Planning Council 

  or 

Jennifer Welte, Georgia Environmental Protection Division, jennifer.welte@dnr.ga.gov, (470) 

384-7450 regarding the Lower Flint-Ochlockonee Regional Water Planning Council 

 


